
Project Update: May 2017 
 
During this month we organised field trips with the students of biology and ecology from the 
Faculty of Sciences, University of Banja Luka, with the aim to educate them about methods 
(photo trapping, noninvasive sampling) which we have employed in our projects. Field trips 
were organised over 2 days in the localities from the project. 

 

We gave them a theoretical introduction about methods we apply and after that we started 
with the practically work during which students learned: 

 

i) How and where to place photo traps. 
ii) How to perform noninvasive sampling. 

 
We will organise a lecture for students, at the Faculty of Sciences, University of Banja Luka, with 
the aim to educate them about genetic analyses which we have applied and about software 
which we have used in DNA analyses, as well. 

 

The first day 
 

 



 

 

 

 



The second day 


